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From: Info <info@edenpark.co.nz>

Sent: Friday, 3 August 2018 4:14 pm

To:

Subject: The Hood - Nitro Circus the Next Level Tour is coming to Eden Park!

To view this email as a web page, go here.
 

Nitro Circus: the Next Level Tour is coming to Eden Park! 

Nitro Circus returns to Auckland for the first time since 2015 with its all new Next 
Level Tour. 

Auckland will see the Next Level World Tour on 9 March 2019, having previously 
toured Australia and North America. 

Taking inspiration from the game-changing ramp technology first dreamed up by 
Travis Pastrana then perfected at Nitro World Games, this action-packed event is 
now too big for indoors. 

With jaw-dropping new ramps, unbelievable tricks and outrageous stunts, Nitro 
Circus: the Next Level Tour is a wild, electrifying night of action sports excitement. 
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Eden Park Chief Executive Nick Sautner is thrilled to be bringing the extreme sports 
event to the Park, “Many Aucklanders are seeking new experiences that aren’t the 
traditional sports and entertainment events we usually see at stadiums in our 
international city. Some have never attended a rugby or cricket match at Eden Park 
and we look forward to hosting that new demographic, as well as our core fans.” 
 
More information about pre-sales and ticketing will be available in due course. 

 

You have received this email because you have indicated you wish to receive communications and offers from 
Eden Park.  We endeavour not to send irrelevant content, however if you wish to unsubscribe click here 

   

 


